
Fishers Island School  
Winter Concert and Art Show 

 

The Fishers Island Music Department will be showcasing 
the talents of our musicians at the annual Winter Concert.  
 

Students from grades Kindergarten through 12th grade will 
be performing a wide variety of musical selections and 
styles. Instrumental as well as vocal 
ensembles will be performing at this 
event.  

 

The Art Department will be displaying the works of the fine artists at 
Fishers Island School. Artwork will be displayed throughout the 
school. 

 

There will be a dessert auction immediately 
following the concert. Proceeds will benefit the 
10th grade class at Fishers Island School. 
 

The Winter Concert and Art Show will be held on December 7, 2012 at 
the Fishers Island School. Doors open at 4:30 PM for viewing of the 
student’s artwork. The concert will be held in the Gymnasium starting 
at 5:15 PM. Questions can be directed to Chris Dollar at 
c.dollar@fischool.com or by phone at 788-7444. 

 
 


